
Thank you to all our valuable supporters and guests who have patiently awaited news on the 
Boobalicious Ball 2020.  Over the past fortnight the Boobalicious Committee, along with Crown 

Perth, have been monitoring and reviewing all information in relation to COVID-19 (Coronavirus).  
Ensuring the safety of our guests, volunteers and our employees is our greatest priority.  With all 

this in mind this year’s ball has been moved to a new date and will be held on;

To all our guests who have already booked and purchased tickets you will all be contacted 
personally, and we hope you are still able to join us on this new date.  For all of you who have 
not purchased your tickets or tables just yet, please join us on our new date as Breast Cancer 

Care WA will need ours and your support more than ever this year.

Breast Cancer Care WA receives no government funding and for the past 16 years has relied 
on the generosity of our sponsors and guests to provide much needed funds raised from the 
Boobalicious Ball.  This year is even more important for these funds to be raised as the charity 
has had to cancel their main fundraising event, The Long Table Lunch which was to be held 
in May.   Boobalicious 2019 raised a record $180,000 for the charity and in the past sixteen 
years Boobalicious has contributed $1,647,000 to Breast Cancer Care WA.  Please help us to 

increase this amount raised this year!

We would like to ask those who are now unable to attend the event due to the new change of date to 
consider donating the cost of your ticket or table to the charity as a tax deductable donation pre 30 
June 2020.  With so many of their community events now cancelled and as a not-for-profit charity 
it is so important for donations to be made to allow the charity to provide the services they supply 

to their clients.  You can make a donation by contacting info@breastcancer.org.au or go to 
www.breastcancer.org.au and donate online.

Should you have any questions regarding any of the information above or would like to purchase 
tickets or a table to this year’s event please contact peta@boobalicious.com.au.

Thank you all for you continued support of our event and Breast Cancer Care WA.  We know that it is a very uncertain 
time for many and there may be more uncertain periods ahead as we ride this wave over the next few months.  Please 

during this uncertainty, we ask that you all stay kind to one another and stay healthy!  

We look forward to celebrating the fact we made it off the wave 
with you on the night, Friday 30th October 2020!

FRIDAY 30TH OCTOBER 2020

A  M E S S A G E  T O  A L L  O U R  S U P P O R T E R S  A N D
F R I E N D S  O F  T H E  B O O B A L I C I O U S  B A L L


